
As a resident of Huntington Pines Development, (near Arapahoe and Dayton which is 
about 1.5 miles NW of the airport), I am writing this letter to convey my support 
for all 12 noise abatement recommendations from the Part 150 Study for Centennial 
Airport.  

In past years our neighborhood has experienced an increase in the noise level from 
flights arriving at and leaving Centennial Airport.  We are constantly aware of 
various types of planes and helicopters that fly very low over our home at all 
hours. In the past I have discussed this annoyance with representatives at the 
airport and tried to call in each flight and time, but it is too time consuming to 
do on a regular basis.  I strongly support the Part 150 Noise Study recommendation 
to acquire radar link noise monitoring equipment.    This will allow the airport to 
better identify areas with significant noise problems and to further identify the 
aircraft generating the noise.

In addition, I wish to express my support for the recommendation that is highly 
important to me as
it impacts my neighborhood directly: 

Fly a 010-degree departure heading between the hours of 10 PM and 7AM.

The 010 heading allows planes to take off over the Cherry Creek State Park at night 
when the park is least populated instead of over the homes directly northwest of the
airport. The Part 150 Study seems to indicate that the 010 heading would result in 
significant noise reduction for the residents and homes impacted northwest of the 
airport. 

Also, I strongly support implementation of the Fly Quiet Program and banning of 
stage two jets!
The environmental impact as well as noise should be considered as this is a highly 
residential area with several schools located here.

The Part 150 recommendations are the result of years of collaboration and 
involvement of airport representatives, elected officials, local businesses and 
civic leaders, as well as airport users and tenants.  I believe these 
recommendations represent the best solution to noise abatement for the entire region
and I urge you to support all the recommendations.

Thank you for your time and consideration regarding this important matter.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Wexler
Huntington Pines Resident


